
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice of Public Meeting on the Status of CDBG Funded Activities 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Grass Valley will hold a public hearing on January 23rd, 2024 at 6:00 
pm at City Hall located at 125 East Main Street, Grass Valley. The purpose of the hearing will be to update 
residents on the progress of the Memorial Park Rehabilitation Project.  The project was funded through a 
Community Development Block Grant provided by the California Housing and Community Development 
Authority.   
 

The following information related to the project is available at 125 East Main Street, Grass Valley, between the 
hours of 7:30AM-5PM on Monday thru Thursday or by emailing Bjorn Jones, PE, City Engineer at 
bjornj@cityofgrassvalley.com. 

A. Project completion 

B. Results to date and projected totals, such as number of beneficiaries assisted, housing units completed, 
portion of project in service, or persons served.  

C. Funds expended 

All persons interested in the status of funding, or the progress of the project are welcome to attend this meeting.  
Written comments can be directed to the City of Grass Valley, at 125 East Main Street, Grass Valley, CA 95945 
or you may contact Bjorn Jones, City Engineer, by telephone or email at 530-274-4353 or 
bjornj@cityofgrassvalley.com no later than 5 pm on January 23rd, 2024, to ensure placement in the official 
record of the hearing. 
 
The City of Grass Valley does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
gender identify, age, religion or disability. If you require specific accommodations to participate in the public 
hearing, please contact Taylor Day, City Clerk, at 530-274-4716 at least 2 days prior to the scheduled hearing.  
 
Date: January 23, 2023 
   
        __________________________ 

Taylor Day, City Clerk     
   

Publish twice: January 13 & 19, 2024         
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